

Coundon Primary School Together Everyone Achieves More



Eco-Squad Minutes: Tuesday 17th January

Mr Scott spoke to Eco-Squad about remembering duties – Litter Picking and Compost Bins. Discussed responsibility and importance.

Electricity Use – Started to take weekly meter readings. Mr Scott to create a rota for meter readings to be taken every day at 3:00pm.

Children spoke about how to reduce electricity use in school:

Switch off lights at break, lunchtime and end of the day

Switch off projector at lunchtime and end of the day

Have a special week where whole school focusses on saving electricity – including a poster competition and teachers having 'Switch Off Lesson' where they teach a whole lesson without using electricity.

Children raised issue that in some key areas there is a lot of rubbish which they are struggling to clear (e.g. forest school and edges of school field). Children suggested a monthly litter pick for all of Eco-squad for 20 minutes one afternoon.

Mr Scott shared upcoming 'Green Football Weekend'. Explained and shared this will be discussed in assembly on Monday.

Mr Scott shared the new food waste bin for the canteen – introduced on Monday next week. Children on a rota for the first week to ensure all children understand only food waste to be put in there.

ACTIONS:

Eco-Squad to discuss with class teachers to ensure monitors in place for lights and projectors.

Mr Scott to create rota for electric meter readings.

Mr Scott to create rota for supporting in canteen with food waste.

Mr Scott to share 'Green Football Weekend' information with staff and upcoming Switch Off Week.